ASSAM UNIVERSITY : SILCHAR

NOTICE

A workshop on implementation of new course structure for PG course from the
Session 2022-23 will be held on 9" December, 2022 from 12.00 noon onwards at
Bipin Ch. Paul Seminar Hall. Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor shall chair the session. All
the teachers of the University are requested to attend and participate in the
workshop. Classes shall remain suspended on 09.12.2022 from 12.00 noon

onwards.
(Dr. P.K. Nath)
. Registrar
No. AUR/21-1/2022 Dated 7™ December, 2022
Copy to:
1. Pro Vice-Chancellor, AUDC with a request to attend.
2. All Deans / HoDs with a request to attend.
3. Chairman/Members/PG/UG/IG syllabus Implementation

Committee with a request to attend.

COE/Director, CDC with a request to attend.

President/Secretary, AUTA with a request to attend.

Director, Computer Centre for uploading in the University Website.

PS to VVC for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor

SO (Estate) for arrangement of facilities and working lunch.
Registrar
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